
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Homeowner, 

Carolina Crossing South is a gated community where all homeowners contribute to security and safety in conjunction with the Schertz Crime Watch Program.

Recently, there have been (and will continue to be) solicitors in our neighborhood who do not comply with our No Solicitation notice that is posted on our Welcome sign. 

The City of Schertz Municipal code allows licensed vendors to solicit door-to-door. However, homeowners can opt out of door-to-door solicitation by posting a city supplied “NO SOLICITATION” sticker near the entrance of a home.  Violators can be fined for non-compliance.

The code does not specifically support a “blanket” no solicitation policy/notice for an entire community, so each homeowner must decide whether or not to welcome door-to-door solicitors. 

For your convenience, homeowners may request a NO SOLICITATION sticker from your Board of Directors @ ccshoasec@hotmail.com with your name, address, and phone number.  

(The municipal code regarding solicitation is posted on the CCS website, http://myccshoa.org/Home_Page.html , click on Web Links) 
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